
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: April 18, 2023 
Re: TL 11.00 Course Substitutions for Students with Disabilities 
 
 
The College recommends revising TL 11.00 Course Substitutions for Students with Disabilities to reflect current College 
operations regarding course substitutions and to accurately reflect the current language of the State Board of Education 
rule on this topic.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees authorizes the College to advertise the revisions to TL 11.00, as presented. 
 
 


